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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of May17, 2018 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: May 9, 2018 

From: Councillor Alto 

Subject: 
Attendance at the Canadian Capital Cities Annual Conference, May 30 – May 31, 
2018 

 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The annual Canadian Capital Cities Organization (CCCO) annual conference will be held in 
Halifax, NS, on May 30 and 31, 2018.  It is scheduled immediately prior to the Federation of 
Canadian Municipalities conference in the same city, allowing for efficiencies in the costs of 
attending both.  Costs associated with CCCO are as follows: 
 
Registration:   $300.00 
Transportation:   0 
Accommodation:  $464.13 
Incidentals   $076.00 
 
Approximate total:  $840.13 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council authorize the attendance and associated costs for Councillor Alto to attend the 
CCCO Conference to be held in Halifax, NS, May 30 and 31, 2018.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Alto 
 
 


